
June 21, 2024 
BELLSYSTEM24 HOLDINGS HOLDINGS, INC. 

To All 

Unauthorized access to systems of overseas subsidiaries 

On Monday, June 17, we confirmed that there was unauthorized access to the server used by our subsidiary, BELLSYSTEM24 
VIETNAM Inc. (Bellsystem24 Vietnam). 

With the cooperation of experts from our group and cyber security companies, the company has immediately begun measures to 
ascertain the situation and resolve it, and is currently investigating the scope of its impact. 

In the future, we will disclose the information once it becomes clear. 

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience and concern this may cause to those involved. 
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